
4-H Club Brightens the Holiday Season

As the 4-H Pledge calls the club to give
back to the community, we thought about
what children of all ages might want, we
used our hearts to select the perfect gifts
and our hands to stuff stockings for
children at Hope Haven.  DeKalb County
Choreboys/girls 4-H Club went shopping

on November 24 at Five Below to buy items to put in
stockings for kids at Hope Haven.   We chose small
gifts like stuffed animals, games, pop-its, and more
to fill stockings to brighten their holiday season.
After shopping, we joined together outside to stuff
the stockings with candy and the items we bought.
Happy Holidays from Dekalb County
Choreboys/girls!
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